
Dear Sirs 
 
I am dismayed that you have chosen to accept the latest round of amendments to the 
EDF application for Sizewell C.    Since inception EDF have consistently changed their plans 
making rational and consistent objections impossible. 
 
Whilst I object to the scheme on many well-documented points including the destruction of 
exceptional wildlife habitat, the fact that this nuclear option is outdated,  
Suffolk tourism will be destroyed, etc etc, my personal objection is to the damage caused to 
East Suffolk by transportation of materials to and from the site.    There are no major road 
or rail links to the site - indeed access is by MINOR roads and a small single tract railway.     
Whilst EDF have acknowledged that their proposed 600 plus lorry movements a day are 
unacceptable, their proposal to use the railway is also unacceptable to those of us living 
alongside the track. 
 
The proposed use of the railway started with two trains per night, then five, then every hour 
and possibly daytime and weekends.    All these changes with no certainty and no limit on 
additional services means is unacceptable.    Assuming that rail is the answer as the roads 
cannot cope with no reference to those living nearby cannot be right. 
I invite the Inspectors to visit our home to understand the impact of long, heavy rains 
running through the night right outside our house. 
 
Woodbridge is sandwiched between the A12 and the railway - the entire population will be 
affected in one way or another and we urge the Planning Inspectorate to add this as one of 
very many reasons to RFEJECT the application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Karen White 

 
 

Woodbridge 
 

 




